
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 

 

SPECIAL SESSION MINUTES 

 

MAY 1, 2006 

 

 

 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado met in Special Session on 
Monday, May 1, 2006 at 12:59 p.m. in the Executive Conference Room, 2

nd
 Floor of City 

Hall.  Those present were Councilmembers Bonnie Beckstein, Teresa Coons, Jim Doody, 
Doug Thomason, Gregg Palmer, Jim Spehar and President of the Council Bruce Hill.  
Also present were City Manager Kelly Arnold, City Attorney John Shaver, and Parks and 
Recreation Director Joe Stevens.     
 
Council President Hill called the meeting to order. 
 

Council President Pro Tem Palmer moved to go into executive session to discuss the 
purchase, acquisition, lease, transfer, or sale of real, personal, or other property interest 
under section 402(4)(a) of the Open Meetings Law relative to the Saccomanno property 
and land in proximity to Tiara Rado Golf Course and will not be returning to open session. 
Councilmember Spehar seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 
 
The City Council convened into executive session at 1:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Debbie Kemp, CMC  
Deputy City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 


